
 

CHRISTMAS 2022 AT LANGLEY MILL INFANT SCHOOL AND 
NURSERY 

 
We are very excited to be announcing the special events that will be happening at school in the  

run up to Christmas this year. 
  

Thursday 1st December - Christmas Jumper/Clothes Day 
This is the day that we get Christmas started in school! We all get involved in decorating the  

classrooms and spaces around school to start our festivities. Everyone can come to school wearing 
 their Christmas jumpers or clothes. 

  

Monday 5th December to end of term - Christmas Tombola 
The children will be able to buy one ticket for 25p or five for £1 to win a winter / Christmas themed 

prize.   All money raised will be used to fund special Christmas events, prizes and activities.  We would 
really appreciate donations of prizes to add to the generosity of staff (new not used). 

  

Wednesday 7th December - Christmas Dinner 
We will all have our delicious Christmas Dinner with all the trimmings together in the hall today.  

There will be no sandwich option on this day. Usual dietary requirements will be provided for, and 
 your child will still be able to bring their own packed lunch. 

  

Week commencing 12th December - Christmas Parties 
During this week all year groups will have their own Christmas party in the afternoons, 

so please come in your favourite (warm) party clothes on your party day! 
  

 Nursery (Curious Cotton Mice) – Friday 16th December  
 Reception (Dazzling Dormice) – Tuesday 13th December 
 Year One (Super Satin Mice) – Thursday 15th December 
 Year Two (Fantastic Field Mice and Wonderful Wood Mice) – Friday 16th December  

  

       Week commencing 12th December – Colours of Christmas Raffle 
The staff have made Christmas colour themed hampers filled with all kinds of Christmas 
goodies. Tickets will be on sale during this week for £1 each and the winner will be drawn 
             at the end of the last performance on Wednesday 21st December. 

  
Week commencing 19th December - Christmas Performances 

Early Years (Nursery and Reception): ‘The Night Before Christmas’ Monday 19th December @ 1.30pm  
& Tuesday 20th December @ 9.30am 

Key Stage One (Years One and Two): ‘Carols by Candlelight’ Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st  
December @ 3.30pm 

Tickets for all concerts will be £1 each.  More information about tickets will follow. 
  

School closes for the Christmas Break on Thursday 22nd December ready for Santa’s visit.   
We are all back in school on Monday 9th January 2023.  


